
Lodge Banner History 

W.Bro. Tisdale addressed the Brethren with a history of the Lodge Banners and recalled the 

historic resolution of the Lodge, because of the intrinsic value of the banner, not to permit it to be 

removed from the Lodge premises. 

This resolution had caused difficulties at District Grand Lodge communications with the Lodge 

being unable to comply with the District Grand Master's request that 'all Lodges be arrayed under 

their respective banners' W.Bro. Tisdale then presented the Lodge with a replica banner to be 

used when travelling, or attending District communications. 

This banner had been crafted by Bro's. Ashford and Layzell, with help from Mrs. Layzell, and 

with W.Bro. Tisdale providing the brassware. 

This had all been achieved at no cost to the Lodge." The new travelling banner had its first outing 

at the November 2000 communications. 

 


